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Harvest Festival Donations -
Atherton / Leigh Food Bank

As part of our Harvest Festival celebrations, we’re collecting
donations for Atherton and Leigh Food Bank. A donation
basket has been placed in the school foyer for
contributions. We kindly ask for non-perishable food items
(such as tins, packets, and long-life products).

All donations will be collected on 10th October.  Thank you
for your generosity and support! More information will be
shared on our Facebook page.

Friends Team AGM

This will take place on Wednesday 1  October at 3.40pm in
school. If you would like to attend, please contact the team
so we know to expect you and then come along to the
meeting. It was lovely to see so many families supporting
the colour run event. Hopefully we will see you supporting
future events. A huge thank you for your continued support. 
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School Lunches

It is the time of year when hot home cooked food is a
must as we enter the autumn months. Please don’t
forget our school lunches are all freshly prepared in
house by our amazing catering team.  Miss
Middlehurst and Mrs Coop will be looking forward to
receiving rising orders over the next few months. On
Thursday 2  October is a school favourite – chicken
fajita wrap.  A great day to give a school lunch a go!

nd

Reception – Year 2 inclusive – Universal Free School
Meals – school lunches no cost to families.

Year 3 – Year 6  – If not entitled to free school lunches,
cost is £2.50 per meal which is great value.

School Open Days / Evenings

Please may we ask you to share our open day dates
to friends and family looking for school places. We
have some promotional flyers printed in the school
office, if your workplace would like to display one
please just ask. Your support in helping us reach more
local families is truly appreciated! 

I hope this week’s newsletter finds you well.

Apologies for the font issues these past few
weeks. Thank you to Miss Williams for
helping to resolve the issue. 

A very warm welcome to the children and
their families who have joined our school
family this week. It is a joy to see them
settling into Sacred Heart quickly, making
new friendships. We look forward to
welcoming more children and families to
our school next week. 

School has a large amount of pre-loved
school uniform which is easily accessible to
all our families. Speak to the school office   
 
92% of our families have now regular
access to the Arbor app. If you are still not
able to log into this, please contact the
school office immediately. Based on our
current role numbers this means that 15
families can still not access Arbor. Log-ins
have been re-sent this week. Please check
with each other that you have access.

Reminder for Year 6 Parents/Carers

Please don’t forget to apply for your child’s
place at high school. The online application
is now open via Wigan Council website –
Secondary schools

The closing date for applications is 31
October 2025. If you need any help with this
process, please contact the school office.
Thank you.
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Wishing you all a relaxing weekend.

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Schools/School-Admissions/Secondary-schools.aspx


Year Two 

Golden Ticket Ife Being able to confidently estimate where a 2-digit number should go on a number line to 100.

Golden Ticket Leo B Working very hard in writing to produce a diary entry for a story character. He always presents
his work beautifully and with pride.

Reading Champion Helena Celebrating great home reading.

Excellence Rosie Demonstrating excellence in everything she does, always putting 100% effort into every task.

Reception

Golden Ticket Chloe Growing in confidence every day and she is a wonderful member of our class. 

Golden Ticket Flynn Superb singing and dancing during our CHIME sessions. 

Golden Ticket Jessica Being a polite and well-mannered member of our class. 

Reading Champion Tife Celebrating great home reading.

Excellence Tife Tife works hard and produces work of an excellent standard. 

Year One

Golden Ticket Wilf Showing great team work in all his lessons; listening and supporting others, well done!

Golden Ticket Xavier Great sentence work in our Drawing club lessons this week.

Reading Champion Penny C Celebrating great home reading.

Excellence Kaeden Showing excellence in all his work. He has tried his best and produced work we are all proud of. 
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Year Six

Golden Ticket Bobby Excellent conduct when moving around school.

Golden Ticket Jessica Demonstrating a keen interest in the Victorians and showcasing her knowledge to the class. 

Golden Ticket Ted Participating in class discussions in all lessons.

Reading Champion Annie Celebrating great home reading.

Excellence River Striving for excellence in maths.

Year Four 

Golden Ticket Emily Demonstrating confidence in positioning numbers on number lines up to 10,000. 

Golden Ticket Louisa Creating some fabulous expanded noun phrases to describe a setting. 

Golden Ticket Malakai Great discussions about not giving up during our PSHE lessons. 

Reading Champion Jodayne Celebrating great home reading.

Excellence Natalie Always having an excellent attitude to learning in all lessons. 

Year Five 

Golden Ticket Alana Using text evidence to compare Maya Angelou and Rose Parks.

Golden Ticket Jacob A fantastic explanation when demonstrating column subtraction. 

Golden Ticket Summer Sharing fascinating facts about Rosa Parks.

Reading Champion Kory Celebrating great home reading.

Excellence Imogen Showing an excellent attitude in all her lessons. 

Year Three

Golden Ticket Albie Being a conscientious member of the class who always has his hand up and engages well with all
lessons.

Golden Ticket Freddie Sharing his wonderful knowledge of the ocean during guided reading.

Golden Ticket Ivy Writing a fantastic animal riddle in English.

Reading Champion Genevieve Celebrating great home reading.

Excellence Ahmet Consistently putting 100% effort into all his tasks and striving for his best.


